THE COMMISSIONERS OF FIRE DISTRICT NO. 2
IN THE TOWNSHIP OF SOUTH BRUNSWICK

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT UNDER A
NATIONAL COOPERATIVE PURCHASING AGREEMENT

The Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 2 in the Township of South
Brunswick in the County of Middlesex (“Fire District”) intends to participate in the
Houston-Galveston Area Council (“HGAC”) Cooperative Purchasing Program for the
acquisition of a custom-built mid-mount tower ladder fire apparatus.

Information regarding the contract may be found at the offices of Fire District No. 2 of
the Township of South Brunswick at the Monmouth Junction Fire Station, 573 Ridge
Road, Monmouth Junction, NJ 08852 during regular business hours as well as on the
website of the Houston-Galveston Area Council at: www.hgacbuy.org.

The Fire District authorized membership in the HGAC Cooperative Purchasing Program
in a resolution previously adopted on May 16, 2016. A contract was signed between the
Fire District and HGAC shortly after such authorization.

It is the intent of the Fire District to purchase the fire apparatus from Pierce
Manufacturing, Inc. The contract price for the fire apparatus was established by HGAC,

pursuant to its receipt of bids for such fire apparatus.

The Fire District is permitted to join the national cooperative purchasing program and
enter into an agreement under the authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3).

The comment period ends for this Notice of Award on February 18, 2022.

BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSIONERS OF FIRE DISTRICT NO. 2
IN THE TOWNSHIP OF SOUTH BRUNSWICK, COUNTY OF MIDDLESEX



